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Year 6 Leavers 

 

Congratulations on all their achievements over the years at St Mary’s. 

Goodbye to: William B, Finley Ca, Wiktor, Finley Cr, Jasmine, Brena, Alfie, Zach, Amelia F, 

Imogen, Tj, Tyler, Alexander, Patrick, Kobe, Taylor, Frankie, Angel, Charlie, Meadow, Amelia L, 

Yorke, William M, Fenton, Victor, Zak, Emmiellia, Sophie, Mia, Keilan, Loui, Kaci, Grace, Magda, 

Miia, Niall, Heidi, Sade, Bradley, Gabriel, Oscar and Kaytie. 

We also say goodbye and good luck to other children throughout school who are moving on.  

 

 

 

      

 

                                               

Lunchtime Award KS1 & KS2         

                                                                                                  

Mrs Walsh and the KS1 dinner staff would like to award 2 children for their excellent behaviour, 

super manners, being so kind and being such a wonderful friend to everyone. Well done to Ivy & 

Rowen. 

Miss Hart and the lunchtime staff would like to award 2 children for exceptional behaviour and 

for being great role models throughout their time at St Mary’s. Well done to Tj & Jasmine. 

 

Lawrence Conlon Award 

 

This year we awarded 2 Lawrence Conlon awards, one for KS1 & one for KS2. The KS1 teachers 

all agreed that Ava has shown consistent qualities since starting at St Mary’s. She is kind, 

hardworking, thoughtful, resentful and a credit to St Mary’s School. 

KS2 teachers awarded Mia P the trophy for being an exceptional pupil throughout her time at St 

Mary’s School. 
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Star of the Year 

Each teacher has chosen Stars of the Year from their class 

who they feel has consistently behaved well, worked hard or 

overcome various challenges. 

Well done to: 

Class 1 –   Ella & Luke 

   Gracie & Sean 

Class 2 –   Poppy & Joey  

Class 4 –   Talia & Jake  

Class 5 –   Frankie & Kayson  

Class 6 –  Jocelyn & Katelyn 

Class 7 –   Thea & Sam  

Mrs Frain -  Miley D 

Class 8 –   Scarlett F & Jaycub  

Miss Wailes -   Lydia & Cohen   

Class 9 –   Lola B & Shae 

Class 10 –   Brooke B & Charlie L 

Miss Wailes -  Kara & Finley Cr 

Class 11 –   Oscar, Loui & William B 

Mrs Hetherington – Brooke W, Finley Ca &  

    Emmiellia  

Miss Liversidge –  Maisie G & Logan T 

Mrs Spivey -  Willow & Alfie 
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Class Teachers 

 
Next Year the Class teacher are: 

 

EYU:  Mrs Worth, Miss Liversidge and Nursery Nurse team Mrs McCabe, Mrs Martin and Mrs 

Wilkinson. 

Class 3: Mrs Gregson Class 4: Mrs Spivey Class 5: Mrs Prendergast 

Class 6: Miss Foggin Class 7: Miss Worth Classs 8: Miss Stephens 

Class 9: Miss Sanaghan Class 10: Mr Peacock Class 11: Mrs Nagy 

 

Mrs Drury will be covering Class 6, 7 & 8 PPA 

Mrs Bleazard will be covering class 10 & 11 PPA 

Miss Lyons will be covering class 3, 4 , 5 & 9 PPA 

Mrs McGarry will be covering EYU PPA 

 

On behalf of all our school staff we would like to say a massive thank you for all the lovely 

cards and gifts you have sent in. These are much appreciated by all. 
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Mr Glover’s Message 

After a happy and busy year with lots of changes and new things to learn we have come to the end of 

our final term. Thank you to everyone in our school community for the hard work and effort to make St 

Mary’s a lovely place for your children to learn. 

‘We live, love and learn together with Jesus as our guide.’ 

Our mission statement is as true now as the day it was written and each and everyone of us in our 

School and Parish community plays their part in making St Mary’s so special. 

Have a well deserved rest and enjoy your family time over the holidays. 

We look forward to welcoming you all back in September for the new school year. 

Best wishes to you all. God Bless and Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbyes 

We say Goodbye at the end of term to: 

Mrs Farrar who is moving on to be a KS1 leader in Lancashire 

Mrs Hetherington who is retiring  

Mr McNally who is retiring  

Mrs McNally who is moving to Holy Spirit 

Mrs Rhodes who is moving to St Paulinus 

Miss Riaz who is moving on to new adventures 

Mrs Kauser who is moving to a new school 

We give thanks to them for all their years of dedication and care which has helped shape the pupils 

of St Mary’s. We will miss you all !! Good luck for the future in everything you do. 
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School Meal Price Increase 

From 5th September 2022 

Please note that we have been informed 

by Kirklees Council Catering Service that 

the cost of a school dinner will be £2.40 

per day/£12.00 per week from the 5th 

September.  

If your child is currently in Year 2, from 

September school meals will be charged. 

Please ensure you credit your parentpay 

accounts to cover the costs of meals 

taken. If you don’t have your account 

details, please contact the school office.  

 

School Milk Reminder 

Milk for the Autumn term is now due. If you 

would like your child to have milk please pay 

the £11.65 through parent pay or at a pay 

point using the barcode provided. Closing 

date for payment is Monday 22nd August 

2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals- Notice period 

If your child wishes to change from packed 

lunch to school dinners or from school 

dinners to packed lunch, the office requires 

one full weeks’ notice. Please note any 

change will not take place until the following 

Monday after the notice.  

Please Note; Children cannot swap and 

change from dinners to sandwiches 

throughout the week. 

Uniform 

 

New school uniform can be bought at most 

local supermarkets. For jumpers, cardigans, 

etc with our school logo, these can be 

bought at Rawcliffes in Dewsbury or Smart 

Uniforms Batley. Our uniform will remain 

the same this year and will only change to 

Academy when the companies produce the 

next batch. 

 

Children must have a PE kit in school, this 

can be navy shorts & a white t-shirt or a 

navy tracksuit. Trainers will be needed for 

outdoor PE. 

   

 

We are open to pupils after 

the summer break on 

TUESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 

2022 

Please follow our social media pages-  

Twitter- @StMarysBatley_ 

Facebook- StMaryCatholicPrimaryBatley 

Website- www.stmarysbatley.co.uk 
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Mini Vinnies would like to thank everyone who supported their appeal for shoes for Kenya 

 

 


